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Disclaimer: We Cannot guarantee that the status of this statement with regards to this product will remain 

unchanged indefinitely; therefore, we recommend that you periodically verify its status with us. 
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Materials of Concern 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Hood Container in St. Francisville does not knowingly add any of the materials of concern listed 

in your request. Because of the few additives used in the papermaking process for our products 

and the GRAS natures of our pulp, these substances would not be expected to be in our 

products or would be below any amount that we could detect.  

Our products are compliant with all FDA requirements for its intended use as components of, 

and otherwise in the production of, packaging for direct contact with food product. 

Our products are compliant with the Coalition of Northeastern Governors (CONEG) legislation. 

Our products do not contain any intentionally added substances found on the REACH SVHC, 

ROHS, or Prop65 regulations. 

 

 

 

 


